A meeting was held in the Union last night by the Canadian Club for the purpose of election of the executive. The attendance was small and the meeting did not last very long. Plans and organization for the ensuing session were discussed at length. The following officers were elected.

Vice-president—Cy Morris, Secretary—Phil. Waite, Treasurer—H.H. Hunsard,

Committee above and A. Abbott, Sid Pierce and Alex. Olmstead.

The question of the incorporation of the club came up before the meeting and it was intimated that a constitution would be drawn up and the incorporation more fully discussed at some ater meeting.

The vice-president Cy Morris, will hold the chair at the opening meeting to-night at 5 p.m. and introduce the speakers. The president Grant Glassco, will not be able to be present.